
 

 
 

   
 
 

   
 

 
 

  

  

 We look 
forward to 
seeing you 

there.

You are invited to join DVA for the 

Understanding the 
Veteran Experience 
Workshop

Tuesday 30 April 2024, 0945–1400 
The Oasis Hub, Townsville.

DVA would like to:
•	 better understand the lived  

experience of recently  
transitioned ADF members 

•	 provide DVA with a deeper  
understanding of military life

•	 better inform the departments 
orgaisational culture, future policies  
and service delivery.

We are looking for veterans who  
have transitioned in the last five years
(you do not need to be a DVA client) 

Purpose:

Who:

Morning tea and lunch will be provided 

How: Please register your interest to 
engagement@dva.gov.au
 Numbers are limited


